
I hope that these notices are helpful,
please come and see me if you are

unsure about anything. Here is to a great
year and thank you, as always, for your

continued support. 
Miss Womersley

YEAR 3 - LAKE

Important Information

Homework will be given every Friday.
This will include spellings, writing,
maths and times table practices. On
occassion, there will be some topic
homework too.
TTRockstars will be used and there
will be competitions for the children
to join. 
The more points you get, the more
prizes you can win!

HOMEWORK

PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Children will have PE on a Monday
and Thursday each week. They will
need suitable footwear, shorts and
a white t-shirt. They may also need
jogging bottoms and a jumper for
the colder weather.
Please make sure all PE kit is clearly
named.

READING

Please ensure that reading books
and diaries are in school every day.
Where possible, try to read daily.

Reading book and diaries are brought
to school daily.
PE kit is needed on a Monday and
Thursday.
Homework is sent home on a Friday,
Homework is returned on a Tuesday.

Reminders

We will have an achievement
assembly every Friday to celebrate
the successes of the previous week. In
this assembly, we will celebrate class
attendance and select two ‘stars of
the week’ from each class. These
children will receive a certificate and
will be celebrated in assembly.

Achievements
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